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City of Falcon Heights
PLANNING COMMISSION

CANCELLATION OF COMMISSION MEETING
ON OCTOBER *3, 1999
L&

The planning commission meeting scheduled for October 13,

1999 has been cancelled because the major item of business is
not ready for planning commission review.

The next scheduled planning commission meeting is November
23, 1999 at 7:00 P.M. (This is the Tuesday before Thanksgiving.)

Please call Pat or Susan (651-644-5050) if you canNOT attend the
November meeting.

Thanks.



